   RE: Student of social work - Uni of Newcastle


    From: Freda Briggs [Freda.Briggs@unisa.edu.au]


    Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2001 5:51 PM


      To: 'V S'


 Subject: RE: Student of social work - Uni of Newcastle





 Dear Vesna 


 Thankyou for your letter. 


 I have read the attachment. 


 I have been lecturing in tertiary education for 31 years and during that


 time I have  received three students' complaints of abuse. You will be


 interested to know that all  three have been in the last 18 months and 


 all three came from Newcastle University.


 I don'[t think there is anything I can do to help given that it is another 


 university. If you were here, given your migrant NESB status, you would


 have access to a student  counsellor for students with special needs as


 well as access to a Deputy Vice Chancellor for Equal Opportunity. You 


 could get legal advice but, if its possible, I would suggest that you


 enrol with another university seeking credit for the subjects completed..


 and  preferably one with opportunities for distance education.





 Yours sincerely, 


 (Professor) Freda Briggs 


